Maine Youth
.. LEADERSHIP

January 2024
Dear Parents
Thank you so much for your support and for allowing your son/daughter to attend Maine Youth Leadership’s

(MYL) 4-Say Motivate ME Seminar (at no cost to you). You must be very proud. Your student has received a
lot of information from us to prepare for the MYL experience.

It is our goal to give you some information that will help you prepare for your student’s departure.

Here are some key points:

* Registration is on Thursday, May 30™ from 9:30 to 11:15 am.

* The seminar begins promptly at 11:15 am — please plan your travel accordingly.

* To contact staff during the seminar make note of the following phone number: 207-221-3196
* For more information, please visit our website at maineyouthleadership.org.

* Under the registration tab you will find all the registration forms, Frequently asked questions,

directions and other information.

Your student will be hearing from their assigned group facilitator as well as their junior counselor in the weeks
before the seminar to answer any questions they might have. Please feel free to ask your own questions or
contact us for more information. If for any reason your child is unable to attend the seminar, contact us
immediately so that we may invite an alternate. The sooner we know the sooner another student will have an
opportunity to attend. Any unexcused cancellations after Sunday May 26" will incur a $100.00 charge to cover
pre-paid costs. For questions regarding this letter or your student’s packet, please contact Jim Cox at 207-221-
3196 immediately or E-Mail to mylmaine@gmail.com. Should you have an emergency while en route to the
seminar, you can call 207-221-3196.

We look forward to meeting you at registration and are delighted for your support.
Best regards,
Maine Youth Leadership

2024 MYL Seminar Committee.

Motivate ME, Maine Youth Leadership, PO Box 11483, Portland, ME 04104
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